City of Austin

Purchasing Office
P.O. Box 1088, Austin, TX 78767

une 8, 2018 Delivered by Email: agregory(@texasdisposal.com
y gregory( P

Adam Gregory

Texas Landfill Management, LL.C
P.O. Box 17126

Austin, TX 78760

Subject: Protest Decision — RFP CDL2003REBID — Beneficial Reuse of Biosolids BAFO
Dear Mr. Gregory:

The City of Austin Purchasing Office has reviewed your protest dated May 24, 2018.
Background

® On October 9, 2017, the City of Austin’s Purchasing Office (Purchasing) published
solicitation RFP 2200 CDL2003REBID, for Beneficial Reuse of Biosolids.

® On November 16, 2017, Proposals in response to the solicitation were received and
opened, one of which was from Texas Landfill Management, LL.C.

® On November 27, 2017, the Purchasing Office announced the award recommendation
to Synagro of Texas-CDR Inc.

¢ On November 30, 2017, Texas Landfill Management, LL.C submitted a timely notice of
their intent to protest.

® On December 11, 2017, Purchasing received a timely protest from Texas Landfill
Management, LLC.

® On May 4, 2018, Purchasing issued a decision to the protest filed by Texas Landfill
Management, LLC.

® On May 17, 2018, Purchasing notified Texas Landfill Management, LLC that they had
been shortlisted and requested a Best and Final Offer.

® On May 19, 2018, Texas Landfill Management, LLC submitted a timely notice of their
intent to protest.

® On May 24, 2018, Purchasing received a timely protest from Texas Landfill
Management, LL.C.

® On June 8, 2018 the City of Austin issued a cancellation notice for RFP 2200
CDL2003REBID.

Determination

I find the protest associated with this solicitation is no longer applicable as the solicitation has been
cancelled. This decision is final.



Adam Gregory

Texas Landfill Management, LLC
6/8/2018
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If you have any questions in this regard, please contact me by phone at 512-974-2050 ot by e-mail at

james.scarboro@‘austintexas.gov. Thank you for your interest in doing business with the City of

Austin.

Sincerely,

James Scarboro
Purchasing Officer

cc:  Danielle Lord, Procurement Manager
Shawn Willett, Deputy Procurement Officer
Chris Weema, Assistant City Attorney



